

29 April 2010

Mr Paul French Co-Convenor Brisbane Central Business District Bicycle User Group GPO Box 2104 BRISBANE QLD 4001

Dear Mr French

Traffic issues by the Goodwill Bridge

Your letter to the Lord Mayor (Ref: LM07323-2010) about traffic issues by the Goodwill Bridge has been forwarded to us.

I believe since sending this letter, you have been involved in an on-site meeting where the issues were discussed at length. South Bank Corporation will be reviewing the recommendations from this meeting and take appropriate action.

The safety of our visitors is of outmost importance to us, thank you for raising your concerns.

Please feel free to contact me or my colleague Matthew Lawson, Manager, Urban Design & Development, who you met at the meeting, on the details below if you have any further questions or concerns. While we regularly liaise with Brisbane City Council, we are the planning authority for South Bank and encourage locals and visitors to let us know about any concerns they may have directly.

Kind regards

Nina Persson

Coordinator, Communications

cc. Ms Pip Hold, Manager, Lord Mayor's Administration Office Cr Helen Abrahams, Councillor for the Gabba Ward